
             

August 2017 

 

Dear Parents: 
 

We hope that you are having a great summer.  As your child’s new teachers, we are also 

working hard to ensure that we have a great 2017-2018 school year.  
 

To give the students a good start they will need a variety of materials to participate in 

the various activities that we have planned throughout the school year. 

 

The following is a list of materials that the children will need: 

 2 red plastic folders  

 2 blue plastic folders 

 2 yellow plastic folder 

 1 green plastic folder 

 1 orange plastic folder 




